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Dear New Trier Parents,

On behalf of the New Trier Parents' Association (NTPA), we welcome you to the 2021-2022
school year! The mission of the NTPA is to promote connections, provide communication, and
present opportunities for parents, which support and enhance the New Trier experience. As we
transition back to a traditional school experience, we will do our best to uphold this mission by
continuing to be a liaison between the school and the parents.

Enclosed please find the NTPA Quick Guide, with information on this year's online school
directory - A to Z - as well as contacts to reference throughout the year. These services are some
of the many ways the NTPA communicates and connects with parents. This fall you will receive
your first issue of Parents' Press and can learn about the NTPA-sponsored programs and parent
coffees designed specifically for parents of each grade.

The leadership of the Parents' Association consists of approximately 100 volunteer board
members, organized by class. Additionally, over 300 parent volunteers serve as Adviser Room
Representatives and supply an important communications link to the parent community. Please
review the enclosed brochure to familiarize yourself with all that your NTPA does to fulfill its
mission each year, only possible through your contributions in dues and donations.

We are fortunate to have an active and enthusiastic group of parents at New Trier and invite your
participation by volunteering (www.newtrier.k12.il.us/ntpa/) and by donating.
Thank you, in advance, for your kind support.

Sincerely,

Robin Cook and Julia Werner
NTPA Co-Presidents

To contribute online, please go to:
www.tinyurl.com/NTPAdonation


